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MEMORANDUM 
 

 
Date:  January 11, 2019 
 
To:  Dan Duchniak, P.E. 
 
From:  Chris Walter, P.E. 
 
Re:  New Perspective Sr. Living  – Water Main Easement 
 
 
Boldt Holdings, LLC is requesting an easement for the proposed water main within their development.  This 
project is located in the Southeast quadrant of the intersection of East Broadway and Les Paul Parkway.  The 
associated water main extension and developer’s agreement were approved by the commission in December 
2018.   The project involves 8-inch water main to serve a proposed 75,000 square foot, three story facility with 
128 units.  The easement will be a 20-foot and 30-foot wide non-exclusive easement and the easement 
agreement will be our standard language with no exceptions.   The easement is non-exclusive due to a section 
of it being shared with public sanitary sewer. 
 
The easement is shown on the attached exhibit. 
 
 
Recommended Motion: Move to approve the water main easement for the New Perspective Sr. Living 
development. 
 
Enc. 
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